

TECHNICIANS, ENGINEERS and ARCHITECTS Of MILWAUKEE COUNTY

September 25,2017 Kerry Mitchell Chief Human Resources Officer Milwaukee County 901 N. 9th Street, Rm 210 Milwaukee, WI 53233

RE: County Contract proposal for 2017

Dear Ms. Mitchell,

The Technicians, Engineers and Architects of Milwaukee County (TEAMCO) as a recognized bargaining unit at Milwaukee County have agreed through a ratification vote to accept the last offer for a Memorandum of Agreement (Contract) as of September 15, 2017.

There were thirty-three members of our current membership of thirty-five that participated in the vote. The result was 33 to 0 to accept the Contract as offered. Thank you.

If you have any questions please contact me at 278-3948 or julia.bastin@milwaukeecountywi.gov

Sincerely,

Julie Bastin

Teamco President 2017

CC:

Tim Detzer, TEAMCO Secretary

file